
Mike Reis 
Bell Site Development Inc 
5289 Dixie Hwy Suite A 
Waterford Ml 48329 
248-872-4959 

Response to violation notice on March 27th 2023 

I would like to start off with an apology regarding this violation. Crushing concrete was something that 

we added on to our business in the year of 2022 when we purchased 5100 Hudson Rd Waterford Ml 

48329. I was not aware that a special permit was required with EGLE to be able to operate a nonmetallic 

mineral crusher. We operated for only a short period of time in the months of 9/2022-11/2022 and we 

have not operated since. Moving forward we have submitted our application on 3/24/2023 VIA email 

and U.S Mail and are starting the process of marking our equipment to make ease of inspection when 
necessary. If there is anything else that we are needing to complete before approval please let us know. 

Thank you for your time. 
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